
From: Bieber, Scott

To: Draft EIS Feedback; 

CC:

Subject: My Comments

Date: Friday, June 27, 2008 10:20:09 AM

Attachments:

I believe we should be bringing light rail into Clark County.  Where I believe the 
project is flawed is in its estimation of the vehicle traffic in the coming 10-30 
years.  It is my belief that we will begin to see a decline in automobile use in 
between 2010 and 2020 – with significant reduction by 2030 based on 
telecommuting and people moving closer to where they work.  Suburbs are 
beginning to die off and Urban living we be on the upswing.  That being said, we 
will be sitting here with a huge piece of concrete with several traffic lanes and 
significantly fewer cars driving over it – and, we will still be paying for it.

Light rail yes, huge expansion of the bridge – no.

Scott Bieber

PO Box 511 

Washougal, WA 98671

(360) 772-0082

scottb@iqcu.com
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